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October 16,2013 

Via U.S. First Class Mail 
Gail L. Mount, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4325 

RE: Docket No. SP-751, Sub 19 

Dear Ms. Mount: 

This letter is in response to the letter from the Public Staff - Electric Division, filed under the 
above-referenced docket number on October 3, 2013. 

1. The correct capacity for this facility is 12 MW (AC). 
2. The name of the site owner is Richard Anderson. 
3. The correct electrical generation is 21,000,000 kWh per year. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Very truly yours, 

SUNENERGY1, LLC 

By: Lauren Gill 
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